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What is your most memorable moment as a student at Queen’s?  
My most memorable moment as a student at Queen’s was being an AMS intern during my frosh 
year. I had a great time learning about student government and working in the Commission of 
Internal Affairs. I was fortunate enough to make some lifelong friends and get my first exposure 
to governance at Queen’s.   
 
 
Please share a little bit about your current career  
I am currently an Assistant Professor at a liberal arts college in Quebec. My specialty area is 
Criminology.  
 



After my time in the AMS, I wanted more! I also felt an urge to give back to Queen’s after all the 
opportunities it gave me, both as a student and a TA. I love Queen’s and am happy to be an active 
part of it once again.  
 
What are your aspirations for being on University Council?  
I aspire to meet as many new alumni as I possibly can while also representing their needs back to 
council. I also hope to be a part of a group that supports first generation university attendees and 
women in higher education.  
 
  


